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HIGHLIGHTS
THIS MONTH:

ECF and Appropriate Body
e ECF and appropriate body
- are your ECTs signed up
correctly?
* Welcome events for ECTs,
Mentors and Induction
tutors - are you signed up?

NPQs
* NPQ October 2023
Application window
closing
* NPQ Assessment windows
for Feb22 Leadership and
Oct22 Specialist cohorts

ITT
e Welcome to our newest ITT

trainees!

CPD
* What is coming up...

T LLLL R Rl
"Imlllllll'

1
My

DO YOU HAVE ECTS WHO ARE NEW TO
YOUR SCHOOL THIS YEAR?

Well done to all of our schools who have successfully managed
to sign up for both the Appropriate Body service and ECF
training programme for the start of this academic year. We
know that the process isn't as straight forward as we may like,
however, the hub team are still at the end of the phone ready to
take your call and help you through the process!

If you are reading this and are not sure if you have completed
the steps necessary below, please get in touch!

o Onboard your ECTs, Mentors and Induction Tutors
\ldy by clicking here. You must complete this step every
GOV.UK
time you have a new ECT in your school.
E Educlation The Lead Provider is Education Development Trust
Tﬁ;gtopment (EDT). You will need to complete an Eol with our

Lead Provider here to register your school (only if
you are new to us!)

Manager e\ EcTs, Mentors and Induction Tutors prior to the
start of induction.

@ Sign up to our AB service here. You must add any

VIEW OUR WELCOME MEETINGS

Although some of you have been with us for a long time, there
are important updates we would like to share with you and it
would be great if Head Teachers, Induction Tutors, Mentors and
ECTs could watch the recordings below if you were unable to
attend in person. It is also a great opportunity to ask any
questions you may have.

Monday 18th September 15:45-16:45 : Welcome to ECF
Monday 25th September 15:45-16:45 : Welcome to AB service

HTTPS://NORTHERNLIGHTSTSH.CO.UK/



https://youtu.be/F_7cvc3WmIA
https://zoom.us/meeting/register/tJwqdO-srDouGNXSwUKmohj_P95Tw8UaELzH
https://manage-training-for-early-career-teachers.education.gov.uk/users/sign_in
https://portal.educationdevelopmenttrust.com/register-for-the-early-career-professional-development-programme-2023
https://northernlights.ectmanager.com/Login.aspx
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% Ambition Funded forstateschools NATIONAL PROFESSIONAL
4 Institute and academies

QUALIFICATIONS - YOU STILL HAVE
TIME TO APPLY FOR A FUNDED
PLACE!

Although the October 23 application deadline has passed,
there is still the Feb 24 cohort which will be fully funded by
the DfE! Welcome to those of you who have applied for an
NPQ in the October cohort - we cannot wait to begin to
work with the newest cohort of NPQs! We are currently
booking venues for conferences and the new materials are
fantastic - filled with the latest research. If you are not sure
which NPQ is right for you, visit our newly updated NPQ

Application deadline Fundod by section of the website here to find out which route you
& may like to take.
Department

19 September Deneimefit

NPQs are still FULLY FUNDED by the DfE so now is the perfect
opportunity to invest in yourself and your professional
development!

NPQ ASSESSMENT WINDOWS

We have two cohorts who are nearing the end of their NPQ Journey.

Feb 22 Leadership NPQ: You are currently within your assessment window and we wish you
every luck with this! Remember, if you have any queries during this time to email Ambition
directly on assessment@ambition.org.uk and they will be able to support you!

Oct 22 Specialist NPQ: Your assessment window is fast approaching - remember you must be
at 90% engagement to be able to complete the assessment. You can check your progress on
My Ambition by clicking on the ‘My NPQ Progress’ tab at the top!

~ Z
INITIAL TEACHER TRAINING (ITT) - we lcoMe ~

A HUGE welcome to our ITT trainees who started their
. training with us this term. It is a privilege to work with
trainees right at the start of their teaching journey and
has our team reflecting on the best advice we were
given at the start of our own journey! Good luck and we
can't wait to see you become the teacher you were born
to be this year!

If you know someone who is interested in becoming a
teacher, invite them to visit our website - applications
open in October for next academic year!

HTTPS://NORTHERNLIGHTSTSH.CO.UK/



https://northernlightstsh.co.uk/npq-national-professional-qualification/
mailto:assessment@ambition.org.uk
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CPD WITH NORTHERN LIGHTS AND OUR PARTNERS
e Grammar and Punctuation (Northern Lights)
¢ Understanding Attachment and Trauma (Northern Lights)
e Reading to Learn (Town End Research School)
e Precise Planning for Personalised Learning (Sunningdale School)
e HLTA status (Best Practice)
e NASENCO (Best Practice)

Visit the CPD section on our website to find out more and secure your place.

@ check your junk! . ©

We have had an increase in the number of teachers who are telling us that they are not receiving
correspondence from us! Can we please ask that you all check your junk and mark tshinfo@nlit.co.uk as a
safe email address! We send all of our information from this address and we don't want you to miss any
important messages!

Thank you for reading! We hope your term has started smoothly and if you need any support from us
then please get in touch - we are happy to help!
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https://northernlightstsh.co.uk/northern-lights-tsh-cpd-offer/

